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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

 

Thank you Willy! We are having an early Spring.

We would like to apologize for the inconvenience of a cold lounge and hall this past weekend during our furnace renovations.

Thanks to the Volunteers that have been and will be helping with this project.

BINGO! ? Every Monday evening we have bingo in our Warriors Hall. This event is open to anybody; you do not have to be a

member of the Legion to participate.  The doors open at 6:30 p.m. and Early Bird begins at 7 p.m. with a $1,000 Jackpot.

This Friday, February 10, is another Red Friday Wing Night.  Wings are sold from 6 ? 10 p.m.; everyone is welcome and children

are allowed to stay until 10 p.m. Wasted Measures will be the entertainment beginning at 9 p.m. There is NO charge, but donations

are always welcome and they get put towards various children's needs or organizations.

Please wear Red on Fridays to show your support to our troops.

Bring your sweetheart out for an early Valentine Breakfast this Sunday, February 12. Breakfast is served from 9 a.m. to 12 noon.

Happy Birthday to all the February Babies from all of us at Branch 220.
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